
Appendix F

Greeley, Colorado 80634-4400

CHIR0PRACTIC 
EXAM INERS

NATIONAL BOARD OF

901 54th Avenue

ADDRES!

October 15,1991
Dear Doctor:

In early September, the National Board o f  Chiropractic Examiners 
(NBCE) mailed a letter to your office informing you that you had been selected to 
receive a Survey o f  Chiropractic Practice questionnaire as a part o f an important 
research project being conducted fo r  the chiropractic profession. Following that 
notification, the NBCE mailed this survey to your office, and we hope you have 
received it by now.

As our records show that your completed survey has not reached our 
office as of this date, please telephone the NBCE immediately at 1-800-659-3926 
if  you have not vet received it. If you received your survey and have not yet com­
pleted and/or returned it, we would appreciate your doing so as quickly as pos­
sible. If you have already mailed your completed questionnaire, please accept our 
thanks on behalf of the chiropractic profession.

Your participation in this research is important to the NBCE and to the 
entire chiropractic profession.

Sincerely,

Horace C. Elliott 
NBCE Executive Director
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